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Vern opened the meeting with 9 members 
present. Vern gave a Treasurers report in 
Jim's absence. $971.90 which includes $50 
cash that Jerry has. Jerry read the minutes 
from August and they were approved. 

New Business:  Additional sides for the south side of the shelter for winter was 
discussed. Ron indicated that he could get some fiberglass sheets for the top half of OSB 
sides. We authorized him to purchase them for $6.oo. Mike thought that he my have a 
couple of OSB sheets and if not Ron would procure and maybe a couple of windows. He 
was authorized to purchase all that is necessary and turn in a bill.  Vern was authorized 
to order another table for spring delivery to replace the outside one. We also discussed 
having a couple of flight stands built and Vern indicated that he would talk to Dave and 
see if he would be interested in submitting a quote. It was decided to lock the boat by the 
pond for reduced liability. Mike thinks he might have some chain and Jerry will get a 
lock. 

Old Business:  No old carry over business 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/wcp/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

 

Editors Comments:  This was the first official meeting since August. Things going well. 


